Hi Jerri-Joanne,

I'm re-sending to include email subject line. Please see the information below. We are asking that this information, along with the attached media release, be circulated to members of LACH.

Thank you so much,

Jennifer

BRT pausing Transit Project Assessment Process to strengthen heritage strategy

Please be advised, London's Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) project team is pausing the formal Transit Project Assessment Process (TPAP) to provide more comprehensive information about potential heritage impacts before moving forward. Attached and below is a media release with further details. Media and members of the public will be notified today about this change to the TPAP schedule. A notice will also be posted to the project website today.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

Thanks again,

Jennifer